
 

 

To Parents/Carers of all Year 11 Students 

Our ref: 87345829 

03 November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 Leavers Prom 

I am pleased to say that we have started early preparations for this year’s Year 11 Leavers Prom, 
which is to take place on 30 June 2023 at Lazaat Hotel in Cottingham. This is a much anticipated 
event for our students to celebrate five years of education at South Hunsley School and the end of 
the GCSE exams. Students will be expected to wear formal attire, and to arrive at 6:30pm, with the 
event starting at 7pm. 
 
For your child to secure their invite to the prom we will be considering the following criteria: 

 
 Good attendance (Medical issues will be taken into account) 

 Good punctuality 

 Good behaviour 

Students will also be able to use the House Points they have collected over the year in order to get 
a discount on the price of their prom ticket. 
 
The prom is a celebration and therefore in the unlikely event that a student receives more than 100 
behaviour points or serves a suspension from school they will not be given the opportunity to 
purchase a ticket. This will then be reviewed by the pastoral team nearer the time and if a student 
has made significant improvements in their behaviour then they may be allowed to join the 
celebration. 
 
We hope that you will support your child and the school throughout Year 11, and that we can continue 
to work together to ensure success for everyone. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  

 

 

Mrs J Sprakes 

Director of Student Support 


